
 

1201 Louisiana Street, Suite 3100, Houston, Texas 77002 
Office + 1 832 962 4000 

 
April 1, 2021 
 
U.S. Department of Energy (FE-34) 
Office of Fossil Energy 
Office of Regulation and International Engagement 
Division of Natural Gas Regulation 
P.O. Box 44375 
Washington, D.C. 20026-4375 
 
Re:  Driftwood LNG LLC  

FE Docket No. 16-144-LNG 
DOE/FE Order Nos. 3968, 3968-A, 4373, and 4373-A 
Semi-Annual Report (October 1, 2020 – March 31, 2021) 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Pursuant to Condition J of DOE/FE Order 3968, Condition B of DOE/FE Order 3968-A, 
Condition M of DOE/FE Order 4373, and Condition D of DOE/FE Order 4373-A (“Orders”), 
Driftwood LNG LLC (“DWLNG”) is providing herein the semi-annual status report for the 
Driftwood LNG Facility for the period October 1, 2020, through March 31, 2021.   
 
DWLNG has obtained all applicable federal and state permits required for the Project at 
this time. Construction has not commenced for the Driftwood LNG Facility. 
 
DWLNG is continuing to develop and negotiate terms for long-term LNG export contracts 
and long-term supply contracts for the Driftwood LNG Facility. In accordance with 
Conditions D(1) and D(2) of DOE/FE Order 3968, Condition B of DOE/FE Order 3968-A, and 
Conditions I(1) and I(2) of DOE/FE Order 4373, DWLNG will file copies of long-term 
contracts upon execution.  
 
DWLNG had previously reported that TOTAL Delaware, Inc. (“TOTAL”), a Delaware 
corporation and subsidiary of TOTAL SE (formerly known as TOTAL S.A.), holds greater than 
10% of the outstanding shares of DWLNG’s parent company, Tellurian Inc.1  Since that 
time, TOTAL has sold certain of its shares of Tellurian stock with the end result that TOTAL 
now owns less than a 10% ownership stake in Tellurian Inc. 
 
For any further inquiries, please feel free to contact me at (832) 962-4031. 
 
 
 
 
                                                           
1 See e.g., Supplement to Long-Term Authorization and Application for Long-Term Authorization filed in FE Docket 16-144-
LNG (March 5, 2018). 
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Very truly yours, 

 
Catherine Rourke 
SVP, HSSE and Regulatory Affairs 
Driftwood LNG LLC 


